
From: Bristol Fire Dept Chief
To: Bristol Town Administrator
Cc: ianalbinson+sb@gmail.com
Subject: Fire Department Resignation
Date: Tuesday, October 29, 2024 8:52:36 AM

Hi Valerie,
 
Can you please include on the next Selectboard agenda the resignation of Eric
McDonnell from the fire department with my recommendation to approve.
 
Thank you,
-Brett
 
Brett LaRose, Chief
Town of Bristol
P.O. Box 249
Bristol,  VT  05443
P: (802) 453-3201
C: (802) 798-2673
E: chief@bristolfiredepartment.org
W: www.bristolfiredepartment.org
 
Please note this email message, along with any response or reply, may be
considered a public record subject to disclosure under the Vermont Public Records
Law (1 V.S.A. §§ 315‐320).
 
From: Eric McDonnell <ejmcdonnell14@gmail.com> 
Sent: Monday, October 28, 2024 7:53 PM
To: Bristol Fire Dept Chief <chief@bristolfiredepartment.org>
Subject: Resignation
 
Hi Chief,
 
This email is to notify you that I am resigning my position on Bristol Fire Department
effective immediately due to family reasons and not being able to fulfill my duties as a
BFD member. I wish you and everyone all the best. 
 
Sincerely 
Eric McDonnell 
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